w=. You're invited

HORTH VAMCOUVER
DIATRICT

Managing Stormwater
OPEN HOUSE

Tuesday, November 25 (7 - 9 pm)
North Vancouver District Hall (355 West Queens Road)

Join District and City staff, and find out how we’re improving stormwater
management in our communities. Consultants will present the findings from
our Mosquito and Mackay Watershed Integrated Stormwater Management
Plans (ISMP) from 7:30 - 8 pm. We invite you to take part and to share your
feedback with us.

Can’t make it to the Open House?
No problem! Information boards will be available online after November 25.

Interested in getting involved in Stormwater Management Planning?

Join our Integrated Stormwater Management Plan Advisory Group. Sign up at the
open house or email us at ismp@dnv.org.

dnv.org/ismp

facebook.com/NVanDistrict @NVanDistrict




